
Aloha La Pietra ‘Ohana,

We’re excited to announce the return of La Pietra – Hawai‘i School for Girls' second
annual Halloween Spooktacular on Saturday, October 26, from 5-9 p.m. Costumes are
highly encouraged, so come dressed in your most creative or spooky attire!

Families can enjoy free activities including trick-or-treating along candy-filled trails, fun
carnival games, and the Keiki Spooky Story Circle. For those seeking a bigger thrill, the
Haunted House awaits!

Register & Get Haunted House Tickets

While entry to the event and activities are free, the Haunted House is a ticketed
experience, with proceeds benefiting the La Pietra Student Council. To secure your spot,
purchase pre-sale tickets by Thursday, October 24. A limited number of tickets may be
available at the door for $20 (cash only), but availability is not guaranteed, so we
encourage you to reserve your spot early.
 

Volunteers Needed!

Our abandoned circus still needs plenty of behind-the-scenes support, as well as front-
of-house help on the day of the event. We’re calling on family members, faculty, and staff
to lend a hand and make this spooktacular event a success! Please use the sign-up portal
here to choose a volunteer role and time slot that works best for you. We greatly
appreciate your support!

We can't wait to see you there! It’s going to be a frightful circus of fun! 🎪🎃

Stay Spooky,

La Pietra – Hawai‘i School for Girls

La Pietra - Hawai'i School for Girls
2933 Poni Moi Road, Honolulu, HI 96815

T: 808.922.2744 | F: 808.923.4514

https://www.lapietra.edu/halloween
https://www.lapietra.edu/halloween
https://lps.ivolunteer.com/Halloween_Spooktacular
tel:8089222744

